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Vote by mail is my preferred method of voting due to the fact that I can make careful 

considered choices since I have time to research and digest the relevant materials. 

Also important is that it ensures that every eligible voter can securely vote, regardless 

of job or family commitments, their accessibility and mobility issues, or transportation 

requirements.  It is a shining example of how Oregon has led the way in making 

voting a more inclusive activity that stimulates more engagement.  Vote by Mail is 

one of the best policies in the state of Oregon. 


